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United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D. Cc.

October 5, 1970

Dear Dr, Leaderburg :

Iam sorry that your busy schedule prevented you from
joining me at the breakfast this morning when I presented
a proposal that we developed in California - an efficient,
effective and economical health caresystem,

Because I hope that you will want to join in this effort, I
am enclosing a copy of that proposal. Within a few days
I plan to name an executive committee to study and
evaluate my proposal and report to our group their
opinions as to its feasibility and as to how we should best
proceed.

Following that report, I shall be in touch with you again.
In the meantime, I would be grateful if you would be
willing to advise me at my Los Angeles office, telephone
(213) 824-7333, as to your appraisal of my proposal and
any thoughts or suggestions you might have concerning
its implementation.

With appreciation for your interest, and best personal
regards.

Sincerely,
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Dr, Joshua Leaderburg
Stanford Medical School
Stanford University
Palo Alto, California 94305 ( Zo


